
The New Contribution to UNHCR Jordan Office 

 In February 2020, Government of Japan has decided to allocate 1,090,909 US 

dollars to the UNHCR Jordan for the implementation of the project titled “Protection 

and Assistance to Syrian Refugees in Jordan” by the supplementary budget of FY 

2019. With the new assistance from Japan, UNHCR will provide vocational trainings, 

self-development and recreation activities for Syrian refugees in the Zaatari and 

Azraq camps in Jordan.  

February 20, 2020, Ambassador Mr. Hidenao Yanagi has a meeting with Mr. 

Dominik Bartsch, new UNHCR Representative in Jordan, in the occasion of launching 

the project. Mr. Dominik Bartsch expressed his appreciation for the Japan’s long-

standing commitment to community centers in Zaatari and Azraq camps as well as 

the strong partnership with UNHCR since the onset of the Syrian crisis.  

 

 

 

 

 

 


